
E N G A G E .  E M P O W E R .  E M P L O Y

CAREER SERVICES

February & March 2016

NEWSLETTER



STUDENT EMPLOYEE ORIENTATION

FEBRUARY & MARCH DATES

 2/19, 3/12, 3/18

SEE TRAINING

FEBRUARY & MARCH DATES

2/17, 2/22, 2/24, 2/29, 3/2, 3/7, 3/9, 3/21 , 3/23 , 3/28



MEET & GREET
WITH CAREER SERVICES

ASK THE EXPERTS

FEBRUARY 25, 2016
11 AM - 2 PM

UREC SIDEWALK



STUDENT EXTERNSHIP SUCCESS

In Spring of 2015, I signed up for the University of West Georgia’s
Student Externship Program. I had no idea what to expect as I filled

out the application. Looking back on the whole process, I realize
just how much this opportunity helped in establishing my career
goals. The entire opportunity began with the application and the

interview, this externship allowed me to practice filling out an
application with confidence and interviewing professionally.  Both

of these skills will be required when we start our professional
careers.

Once accepted into the externship program, the training that was
provided was very insightful and beneficial. In the training, skills

such as how to impress future employers, how to get along with co-
workers, and building professional skills as a whole were taught.
Learning how to handle oneself in the business world is a skill I

recommend for anyone applying for a professional position.  

Career Services informs all their externship applicants to stay open
to the possibility that a student’s career focus may change as they

progress through the program. Based on my application and
experience, Career Services placed me with the Carroll County

Juvenile Drug Court. At the time, I wanted to attend Law School
upon completion of my Political Science degree here at West

Georgia. I was excited for the opportunity to take a look into my
future field. I proceeded to spend a week with the Juvenile Drug

Court and gained valuable experience that I can now use in
interviews and other opportunities that I am afforded.  All of the

employees that worked at the court house were kind and willing to
answer any questions I had. They gave me valuable advice on what

I can do to prepare for Law School. However, the externship also
taught me that the legal field was not necessary for me. At the end

of the week, I was emotionally spent and came to the realization
that the practice of Law was not a good fit for me. For this alone, I

am so grateful to West Georgia’s Career Services for the
opportunity to help me sort out my career aspirations.  

The externship gave me the opportunity to learn more about myself
and my career goals. I can now focus on the career I feel called to

with confidence. Thank you Career Services!  

MICAYLA HERSEY







westga.edu/careerservices    
 careers@westga.edu

678-839-6431
Row Hall, West Wing 3rd Floor

Walk-In Hours
January 11 - April 29
Monday - Thursday
2:00 PM - 4:00 PM


